OCC OPEN WATER DISTANCE SWIM

The Open Water Swimming Meet traditionally held by the OCC on Thanksgiving Day each year and which was changed to late December in 1956 will again be held in late December. Watch Bulletin Board for date.

The reason for the later date is because swimming coaches throughout the island have requested it. Late November events find swimmers untrained and unprepared and interferes with the football season.

The events will be as follows:

1-Men's Open	2000 yards
Men's OCC	2000 yards
2-Women's Open	1500 yards
Women's OCC	1500 yards
3-Boys' Open, under 18	600 yards
Boys' OCC, under 18	
4-Girls' Open, 16 and under	600 yards
Girls' OCC, 16 and under	600 yards
5-Girls' Open, 12 and under	200 yards
Girls' OCC, 12 and under	200 yards
6-Boys' Open, 12 and under	200 yards
Boys' OCC, 12 and under	200 yards

Prizes will be awarded for first, second and third places in all events.

Entries may be made in the OCC lobby. Fred Steere, club director and Captain, will be Chairman of the event and will choose a Committee to assist him. Watch Bulletin Board for any changes of schedule or other notices.